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Directorate of Higher Education,

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Tel:0177-2653120, Extn.234, Fax:2812882,
Email: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in

Dated  Shimla-1 the 29th December, 2020

To
1.~ All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh
2. All the Principals/ Headmasters,
Government Sen. Sec./ High Schools in,
Himachal Pradesh
Subject:- Regarding Reopening of Schools in Summer Closing Areas.

In pursuance to GoHP letter No.EDN-B-B(14)-12/2018-L dated 28-12-
2020, received from the Secretary (Education) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh and in
continuation of this Directorate letter of even number dated 25-11-2020 and in view of the
present situation of COVID-19 Pandemic in the State, it has been decided by the Government
that Schools in Summer Closing Areas will also to remain closed till 12-02-2021, however
online studies through Har Ghar Pathshala will remain continueg_.

In view of above mentioned, you are directed to take further necessary
action in the matter accordingly and these directions/ instructions may also be brought to the

notice of all concerned and also be publicized widely for the information of Students and their
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v This may be given personal attention and top priority please.
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T (Dr. Amarjeet Kumar Sharma),

P JEPPRET NN Director of Higher Education,
E Himachal Pradesh
Endst. No. Even Dated Shimla-1 the 29th December, 2020
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:-

1. The Secretary (Education) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh,

Shimla-2, w.r.t. letter No.EDN-B-B(14)-12/2018-L dated 28-12-2020.
2. iT'he Secretary, H.P. Board of School Education, Dharamshala, District

Kangra, Pin-176213.

The Technical Officer, IT Cell, with the direction to upload this letter

on the Departmental website.
4. Guard file. (\
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Director of Higher Edﬁ—c;a:tion,
Himachal Pradesh
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